

Developing the citizens of tomorrow through the best education of today

Parent Meeting September 2023

Reception-Robins

The EYFS Team...

Mrs Allerton – EYFS Coordinator

Miss Jones – Class Teacher

Ms Mitchell – Teaching Assistant

Mrs Hayes- Teaching Assistant

Mrs Moulds- Pastoral Care Assistant

What our day looks like...

- Self registration and greetings
- Phonics (Ruth Miskin scheme)
 (parent workshop to follow shortly)
- Guided reading
- Snack time



- Continuous provision and adult focus activities (planned around the seven areas of learning)
- Time with key workers
- Story time
- **PE** is on a Monday morning. In this time, progressive sports use the hall for activities that promote physical development.
- Show and tell we encourage children to bring in items (preferably not a toy)
 to show to the class and talk about.
- Reception Baseline Assessment please see information handout

Topics

- Our current topic is Magical Me!
- Curriculum coverage during our topics will be explained in more detail within curriculum booklets (found inside homework folders).
 These are useful for when our topic changes on a half termly basis.

Homework Folders...

- Homework folders are given out on a Tuesday and must be handed back in on the following Monday (if your child is finding a book particularly easy/difficult please let us know in the homework diary so that we can give them a more appropriate book)
- Along with the homework folder, maths games may be given out to support your child's mathematical knowledge, understanding and skills in an exciting way
- Reading books are changed if homework diary indicates book has been read
- Homework diaries will sometimes contain this weeks English/Maths focus to help guide your support at home
- Spellings (starting after Christmas)



Bug Club

- **Bug club** offers interactive reading opportunities that will excite and engage your children
- Web address: https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/
- Usernames and passwords will be allocated shortly. These details will be stuck onto the inside front cover of the homework diary
- I can view your child's progress as they complete game like comprehension questions throughout each book
- Should your child be finding books particularly easy/difficult at home then please let me know so that I can provide them with a more appropriate selection



Key Information...

- Evidence Me- Please make us aware if you cannot access this.
- Velcro school shoes please
- We ask that you label your child's PE kit and school uniform
- Your child will need to bring a water bottle, school bag and coat each day
- Wellington boots and umbrellas can also be useful in bad weather
- Please give any medications to the Office (these must be prescribed by a Doctor)
- Milk is available until your child turns 5. After your child turns 5, parents can pay for milk
- The menu is shared with your children each day. Your child can choose a hot meal, jacket potato or a sandwich. However, if you do not wish your child to have a sandwich bag then please make us aware
- Let us know if your child is unwell by calling the Office by 9:00am
- When your child has their Birthday, they can bring their birthday cards and/or a present into school to show. They may wish to share and donate a story book
- Celebration assembly takes place on a Friday afternoon where achievements can be shared, such as swimming certificates and trophies etc
- The Chirper- Key information and important dates are provided in our weekly chirper

Home Time

As dismissing time can be quite hectic, we ask that you come as close as you can to the atrium door.

If you intend for your child to go home with someone other than those stated on the returned forms, a verbal message from the parent or a signed letter is required.

Understandably we cannot accept the word of the child or a message via another parent.

Thank you for your time. We are happy to answer any questions!

